
B>tate of Boutfj Carolina
Office of tlje (^obernor

Nikki R. Haley
Governor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

December 5, 2012

Ms. Monica Douglas
144 Red Wings Road
West Columbia, South Carolina 29170

Dear Ms. Douglas,

On November 20, 2012, our office received a letter from you requesting under the Freedom of 
Information Act “all paperwork pertaining to [your] name and/or property address from all 
branches of the military, the FBI, the Department of Defense, SLED, the City of Columbia, and 
Richland County Sheriffs Department”.

Our office does not possess records responsive to your request.

Sincerely,

Swati S. Patel 
Chief Legal Counsel
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